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Class of 2024

Congratulations to Edward Robinson on successfully
completing the Fiber Optic Technician (FOT) Program as
part of CVCC's Adult Diploma Program in February 2024!
Edward's dedication and determination to overcome
obstacles in his career by obtaining his adult diploma are
truly commendable.

With over 15 years of experience in the
telecommunications field working on satellites, cable, alarm
systems, etc., Edward's decision to pursue the FOT
program at CVCC not only fulfilled the diploma requirement
but also boosted his confidence, showcasing his
capabilities to achieve more in his professional journey. His
advice to others considering the Adult Diploma Program is
inspiring — not to give up on oneself or their ambitions.

Edward highlights the positive and supportive environment of his FOT class, emphasizing the
camaraderie and shared motivation among classmates. The small class size provided an
opportunity for more personalized learning, with hands-on experiences, and he expresses
gratitude for the exceptional instructor. CVCC's role in making the entire process possible,
especially with the convenience of public transportation, reflects the institution's commitment
to accessibility and support for students in various situations.

As Edward embarks on new opportunities in the field, he anticipates the potential for career
growth and the prospect of earning a higher wage. CVCC extends its best wishes to Edward,
expressing excitement about being a part of his transformative journey.

Congratulations again, Edward! May your future endeavors be filled with success and
fulfilment. CVCC takes great pride in being part of your journey.
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